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STOXX Customer Support: Tel. + 41 43 430 72 72, E-Mail: customersupport@stoxx.com 

Zug, September 15th, 2020 

Unscheduled Component Change in DAXglobal China 
Technology & Telecommunication Index 

Dear Sir and Madam, 

STOXX Ltd., the operator of Qontigo’s index business and a global provider of innovative and tradable index concepts, 

today announced due to the delisting of 58.Com Inc (US31680Q1040), the equity will be deleted from the DAXglobal China 

Technology & Telecommunication Index with effective date September 18th, 2020 based on the last traded price from 

September 17th 2020. The successor will be Dada Nexus Ltd (US23344D1081). The weight of the deleted stock will be 

distributed to the successor. 

For more information on the DAX indices, please visit www.dax-indices.com 
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